
June 24, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

             NICHIIGAKKAN CO., LTD 

 

Notice Regarding Obon Holiday Closure 

 

Thank you very much for always using our housekeeping services. 

We would like to inform you that we will be closed for the Obon holiday during the 

following period.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Description 

1. Holiday Closure Period 

From August 10 (Sun.) to August 16 (Sat.), 2025 

 

2. Store subject to the closure 

Sunny Maid Tokyo・Yokohama Store and Sunny Maid Osaka・Kobe Store 

 

3. Correspondence during the Holiday Closure Period 

During the holiday closure period, we will generally be unable to accept requests for 

housekeeping services. 

Inquiries by phone or email will be available on a shortened schedule, from 9:30 A.M. to 

3:00 P.M.  

For customers with fixed services scheduled during this period, our manager or service 

coordinator will contact you separately. 

※Services will resume as usual from Sunday, August 17, 2025. 

 

４．Contact Information: 

Sunny Maid Tokyo・Yokohama Store: 03-6706-4197 

Sunny Maid Osaka・Kobe Store: 06-4400-1074 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact the store manager or service coordinator in charge 

of your service. 

Thank you for your continued patronage of our housekeeping services. 


